From: <u>Cyndi Sharkey</u>

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy curbside cleanup
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:48:58 PM

From: Asialene Smith <asialenesmith@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:39 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Sandy curbside cleanup

Dear Ms. Sharkey,

I heard that the mayor is stopping Sandy's curbside cleanup program. I think this is a mistake and would like to encourage a reversal of this decision. I believe this is one of the ways we can keep our city and neighborhoods clean and improve quality of life for residents and families inside their homes.

Thank you for your consideration and for everything else you do for our city!!

Asialene Smith